
From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 5 December 2016 5:57 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Watson SDP 
Subject: AM2014/280 - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 

 
Dear Ms Mally, 
 
We refer to the matter above and the Commission's summary of  (drafting and technical) submissions 
published on 30 November 2016. 
 
The AWU withdraw our claim listed as 'Item 18' in the summary. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roushan Walsh 

National Legal Officer 
The Australian Workers' Union 
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
p.02 8005 3316 | f.02 8005 3300 
roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au 
AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion 
  

 
  
The information transmitted in this message and its attachments (if any) is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed. The message may contain intellectual property, copyright material, and confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete this e-
mail and associated material from any computer and destroy any printed associated material. The intended recipient of this e-
mail may only use, reproduce, disclose or distribute the information contained in this e-mail and any attached files, with the 
authority or permission of the sender. We do not accept liability in connection with computer virus, data corruption, delay, 
interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. 
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